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Send project support to:
Gospel Light GLM
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www.gospellightgimintl.org
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P.O. Box 1182
Salisbury, NC 28145

Field Mailing Address:

The Dassow Family
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La Molina, Lima 12
Peru

The Dassow Family
Missionaries in Peru

December 2024

Prayer Requests

Prayer Requests:

Construction project
Transitions in the church
Health

December was wide open and full throttle with all the end-of-year
activities. The Lord gave us the energy to finish 2024 strong and with
our supporters' help.

Since 2022, our non-profit ministry Gospel Light GLM International
has raised funds for capital projects and less fortunate children to
receive a small gift and Christmas celebration. This year, we blessed
nearly 750 children in 10 communities around Peru. The opportunity
to share the Gospel with each child and family member who
participated in these events was more important than the gifts. We are
grateful to those who consider supporting these activities in addition
to the regular ministry support we receive. Please visit
www.gospellightgimintl.org to learn about the other opportunities
available throughout the year.

Although mentioned briefly throughout the year, Homeschool GLM
has been an integral part of our ministry in Peru since 2017. Our
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Important Dates

Vacation Bible School -
February 3-7

students get a Christ-centered, individualized education that can be
done anywhere in the world. This program was initially designed for
national pastors and missionaries but has been expanded due to
gender ideology in the public and private school systems and to
assist students who do not “fit” into a traditional classroom setting.
Please continue to pray for this ministry that we can be a blessing to
these families.

As we transition gradually out of our full-time responsibilities in
Manchay, we are spending more time preparing national workers for
the ministry. Please pray for wisdom and direction as we teach in
Bible institutes and seminaries both in Peru and Chile.

We will be in the States during April, May, and June. Please let us
know if you would like a personal visit while we are in. We can
participate in your services virtually or via video at any other time of
the year.

Christmas throughout the Dassow families was very different this
year. It was the first time since 1995 that we had no children at home
with us. Each has formed their own family or group of friends and has
work, school, or other responsibilities that make traveling to Peru
difficult. We connected virtually with them over the holidays and will
see them when we are in.

We cannot adequately express our appreciation for your prayer and
financial support during 2024 and the years prior. Happy New Year,
and may God bless each of you.

Until the nets are full,
Stacy & Jennifer Dassow

Until the Nets are Full,

The Dassow Family
Your Missionaries in Peru



